
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−2988/1dn
ARG:bjk&jld:nwn

July 26, 2007

ATTN:  Mike Schoenfield

As requested, the attached draft is derived from budget amendment draft LRBb1125.
Now that I have more time to examine the issue, I have modified the draft somewhat
from the LRBb1125 version to make it more complete.

Many of the same issues raised in the drafter’s note to LRBb1125 are still present.
Most significantly, I cannot predict how much of a burden the draft will impose on DOT.
I also cannot predict whether the smaller motorcycle plates can accommodate all of the
information required under the draft.  I highly recommend that you discuss these
issues with DOT.

I believe the attached draft will result in a significant cost to DOT.  Do you want to
increase the DMV appropriation to cover the additional costs to DMV created by the
draft?
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